
Town of Moretown 

Office of the SELECTBOARD 

Notice of Special Meeting 
7/5/17, 5:00 pm at 

171 Pony Farm Road, Moretown, Vt.  

 

To be held for the purpose of viewing the site for a new curb cut as 

proposed on an application and drawing filed on 5/12/17 by Jenna 

Rossbach for her 171 Pony Farm Road property known as Fancy Pants. 

 

The intention of the Selectboard is to make a decision after the site 

visit, to either approve or deny Ms. Rossbach’s curb cut application.  

 

 


